
 

DAILY NOTICES Week 6 
TE PANUI Wiki 6 

 DAY 1 – Wednesday 20 August 2025 
 TE RA 1 – Wenerei 20 Ākuhata 2025 
 Duty Deputy Principal: Ms.NWN 

 
2nd Hand Uniform Shop - Term 3 Opening Hours 
Friday lunchtimes  - during school term 
Sunday (1:30 pm - 2:30 pm) - 24 August 
For more information email uniformshop.rangitotocollege@gmail.com  
 
2026 13 Mandarin scholarship class  
Are you a Year 11 or Year 12 native or heritage Chinese speaker?  
If you are interested in taking the Year 13 Mandarin Scholarship in 2026, we will be holding an 
entrance test on Wednesday,10 September (Week 9) at lunchtime. You will need to achieve an 
overall grade of Merit or above in the test to be eligible to take Year 13 Mandarin next year. 
Please fill in the form below if you would like to sit the test . 
https://forms.gle/oNZiHVK7YbYUcnxm8    
 
Club Meeting - Revo Rangi: BTG  
Are you looking for a youth group? Are you interested in knowing God?  
If the answer is yes, then we would love to have you join our BTG movement!!  
This Thursday 21st of August, we will be launching our group as well as promoting a youth event 
called The Uprising which is a night where youth from every corner of NZ gather to lift the name 
of Jesus.  
To find out more join us for some pizza in E10 on Thursday - this is open to anyone !!  
To find out more information follow our instagram page @totobtg and fill in the form below if you 
are wanting to attend/join our group.  
https://forms.gle/3cunNhNwv15sbSVz5   
 
Come see Rangitoto College Shakespeare Company's Texan rodeo take on Much Ado 
About Nothing on Monday 25 - Tuesday 26 August at 6pm in the auditorium. Tickets are 
$15 for students, $20 for adults and can be purchased in the ticket office or at 
https://www.trybooking.com/nz/events/landing/16869  

 
 
RATONGA - SERVING THE COMMUNITY 
 
Clean up NZ with North Shore Rotary 
Join us for our annual community clean-up on Sunday 14th September as part of Clean Up NZ 
Week. 
Rangitoto students are encouraged to join the Lucas Creek team, meeting at the basketball 
courts opposite Mitre 10 on Oteha Valley Road. We'll be focusing on Hooton Reserve and nearby 
areas. 
Rotarians will coordinate the clean-up with help from students, scouts, and the local community. 
Thanks for your support! 
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Sign up through the sheet - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1gI9qRa1UpuqEvfomXlT4pv9nOsy814O8B1EZl5nS2dY/
edit?usp=drive_link  

  
 
Year 9 only 
Santa’s Helpers Service activity 
We are now at capacity, so the Google Form is closed! If you successfully signed up and filled in 
the Google Form, please come to the introductory meeting this Friday at the start of lunchtime in 
B11. Please remember to bring a $2 donation towards stationery supplies. This is a very 
important meeting, so please email Ms McRae if you are unable to make it: 
Shona.McRae@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz  
We look forward to meeting you soon.  
 
UWEN – Friends of Fernhill – Saturday 23rd August – 10am to noon – 20 students max 

  
Sign up through the link - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_Bdp3Ddd0c69Wy49za_Tm_2NkokbFw1kW_WSECfA
oT0/edit?usp=sharing  
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Friends of William Gamble Reserve - Volunteer morning - Saturday, 23rd August 9.30am - 
11.30am, Greenhithe – 15 students max 
Come and help the Friends of William Gamble Reserve group for a fun morning of tree planting 
and removing pest plants.  You can also learn about native plants. 
This is your opportunity to help protect our environment, combat climate change, and learn about 
conservation happening at a community level, whilst completing service hours.   
Where:  William Gamble Reserve, meet by Upper Harbour Primary School - 140 Kyle Road, 
Greenhithe East. 
When: Saturday 23rd August, 9.30 am - 11.30 am 
What to bring: Old clothes, sturdy footwear (gumboots are great!, white shoes - not so great!), 
raincoat, sunhat, gloves, drink bottle. 
Numbers are limited to 15 students.  Don't miss this opportunity to help Care for Greenhithe's 
environment, while enjoying time outdoors with your friends, and learning about conservation. 
Sign up through the link - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/15Bg09FG30wzoBzuPckTh0Ln-jLU9YMzRa6PfQo_DK9
w/edit?usp=sharing  
 
 
SENIORS 
 
Applications to be a Peer Support Leader in 2026 are now LIVE! 
If you are a current Year 12 student and wish to become a Peer Support Leader next year, please 
complete the application form on Ranginet.  
Applications will close on 1 September.  
Any questions, please contact Miriam Taylor Miriam.taylor@rangitoto.school.nz or Amy Udy  
amy.udy@rangitoto.school.nz the Peer Support Coordinators - in the Guidance Department. 
 
 
SPORT 
 
Are you interested in joining one of our cricket teams for Term 4?  
Email shannon.hughes@rangitoto.school.nz for more information or pop into the sports office at 
interval or lunchtime. 
 
Tennis 
Registrations are open for:  
-Students who are in Y9-13 and wish to take part in social tennis trainings for Term 4. Trainings 
take place on our covered courts and are suitable for beginner/social players only. 
-Students who are involved in a tennis club that wish to play competitive tennis in one of our 
school teams in Term 4. Teams will be made based on your NZ configure ranking and game take 
place on Monday afternoons. 
To sign up for these opportunities please complete this form: 
https://forms.gle/5evDEgHTSKoqS7uB6  
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DAILY NOTICES Week 6 
TE PANUI Wiki 6 

 DAY 6 – Tuesday 19 August 2025 
 TE RA 6 – Turei 19 Ākuhata 2025 
 Duty Deputy Principal: HST/MRT/MKJ 

 
2nd Hand Uniform Shop - Term 3 Opening Hours 
Friday lunchtimes  - during school term 
Sunday (1:30 pm - 2:30 pm) - 24 August 
For more information email uniformshop.rangitotocollege@gmail.com  
 
Junior Shakespeare! - Tuesday 19th August at Lunch in E9 
Did you enjoy reading one of Shakespeare’s plays last term in English? Do you have a passion 
for acting? Or do you enjoy running the show backstage? Junior Shakespeare is the place for 
you! Come and audition for the iconic tragedy of Romeo and Juliet. No need to prepare anything, 
just bring yourself, some enthusiasm and maybe a friend to E9 at lunchtime on Tuesday.  
 
 
RATONGA - SERVING THE COMMUNITY 
 
Clean up NZ with North Shore Rotary 

  
Join us for our annual community clean-up on Sunday 14th September as part of Clean Up NZ 
Week. 
Rangitoto students are encouraged to join the Lucas Creek team, meeting at the basketball 
courts opposite Mitre 10 on Oteha Valley Road. We'll be focusing on Hooton Reserve and nearby 
areas. 
Rotarians will coordinate the clean-up with help from students, scouts, and the local community. 
Thanks for your support! 
Sign up through the sheet - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1gI9qRa1UpuqEvfomXlT4pv9nOsy814O8B1EZl5nS2dY/
edit?usp=drive_link  
 

mailto:uniformshop.rangitotocollege@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1gI9qRa1UpuqEvfomXlT4pv9nOsy814O8B1EZl5nS2dY/edit?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1gI9qRa1UpuqEvfomXlT4pv9nOsy814O8B1EZl5nS2dY/edit?usp=drive_link


 
Year 9 only 
Santa’s Helpers 
Do you like helping others? Do you want to spread festive cheer? If the answer is yes to both 
these questions, then please consider signing up for this year’s Santa’s Helpers. We will be 
making cards (Xmas or generic) for the elderly residents of Knightsbridge Retirement Village. 
Please read the description at the top of this Google Form as it has all the details about the 
project. Sign-ups are due by this Thursday 9 am or when space runs out. This will count towards 
service on student profiles. https://forms.gle/i9Cump6D2z6EV8ta8  
If you have any questions, please email Ms McRae: Shona.Mcrae@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz  

 

Hello mga Kabayan!​
Our remaining events for Buwan ng Wika are: 

• 21st August (Thursday Lunch) PARTY GAMES! 🎉​
• 22nd August (Friday Lunch) LANGUAGE COMPETITION/TONGUE TWISTERS 🗣️​
 📍Where: C11 

Come along to join us and have fun celebrating the Filipino culture and language. Kita kits! 

If interested, please fill out this form 🔗 https://forms.gle/PT85No2PSFpsrRSg6 ​
 Join our GC: fonynvy  

UWEN – Friends of Fernhill – Saturday 23rd August – 10am to noon – 20 students max 

Sign up through the link - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_Bdp3Ddd0c69Wy49za_Tm_2NkokbFw1kW_WSECfA
oT0/edit?usp=sharing 

SENIORS 

Year 10/11 Careers Lessons Last Week      

If you missed your Careers Lesson last week or would just like to revisit the information in the slides, these 
have now been posted in the Year 10 and Year 11 Career Conversations Google Classrooms. If you still 
need to join the classroom, the codes are:  

●​ Year 10 Classroom Code "nmsxem2z" 
●​ Year 11 Classroom Code "b3hb3gh" 

Applications to be a Peer Support Leader in 2026 are now LIVE! 
If you are a current Year 12 student and wish to become a Peer Support Leader next year, please 
complete the application form on Ranginet.  
Applications will close on 1 September.  
Any questions, please contact Miriam Taylor Miriam.taylor@rangitoto.school.nz or Amy Udy  
amy.udy@rangitoto.school.nz the Peer Support Coordinators - in the Guidance Department. 
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NCEA Revision Programme during Term 3 Holidays 

The revision program is designed to help students improve their performance levels for their 
NCEA exams. Classes are available across NCEA levels 2 and 3 for Maths, English, and 
Science, taught by experienced registered teachers and held at Rangitoto College for students 
from all schools. NCEA REVISION CLASSES are content-based and revisit key topics in 
Mathematics, English, and Science subjects, Level 2 and  Level 3 EXAM PREP CLASSES will 
review questions from past exam papers and improve answers to gain the best possible results in 
Level 2  and Level 3 There are limited spaces available; book today. 

Techtorium Open Day 

Our Open Day is happening on Saturday 6 September – a great chance for Year 12 and 13 
students to explore our programmes, meet the team and get hands-on with technology! All the 
details are available through this link:  

 https://techtorium.ac.nz/open-day/ 

Defensive Driving Course (Term 4 Course) 

This is a fantastic opportunity to gain your full license and learn invaluable skills such as 
recognising hazards, driving behaviour, and attitude, whilst reducing 6 months off your restricted 
license. To attend this course, you must have your Restricted Licence. 

The course is held in the Rangi Centre on: 

Monday 13 October 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm 

Wednesday 15 October 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm 

Monday 20 October 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm 

Wednesday 22 October   3.30 pm – 5.30 pm 

YOU MUST ATTEND ALL SESSIONS TO PASS Student Cost is $185 (partially funded 
through STAR)  Apply NOW by registering here 

SPORT 
 
Are you interested in joining one of our cricket teams for Term 4?  
Email shannon.hughes@rangitoto.school.nz for more information or pop into the sports office at 
interval or lunchtime. 
 
Tennis 
Registrations are open for:  
-Students who are in Y9-13 and wish to take part in social tennis trainings for Term 4. Trainings 
take place on our covered courts and are suitable for beginner/social players only. 
-Students who are involved in a tennis club that wish to play competitive tennis in one of our 
school teams in Term 4. Teams will be made based on your NZ configure ranking and game take 
place on Monday afternoons. 
To sign up for these opportunities please complete this form: 
https://forms.gle/5evDEgHTSKoqS7uB6  
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